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I support LD 387.  This needs to pass to protect the needs, first, of the citizens of 
Maine.  It is the right thing to do.  Maine citizens deserve first consideration when 
legislative action is presented beforehand for vote.  How can you place illegal 
immigrants before hard-working Maine people?  We do not have the fiscal demands 
that this bill proposes.  If we did, Maine citizens should come before any other 
thought process.  The Governor is not out for Mainers, but for her own personal and 
selfish enhancement within the realm of her own political satire.


